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 * * * IMPORTANT BULLETIN * * * 
 

 
TO:    GROUP HEALTH CLIENTS  
 
FROM:   GREENBERG & ASSOCIATES INSURANCE 
 
DATE:   March 17, 2010 
 
RE: COBRA “Temporary Extension Act of 2010” 
 Model Notices Posted. 
 
  
 When the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) was amended on 
March 2, 2010 by the “Temporary Extension Act of 2010”, the Department of Labor had not yet 
issued new COBRA Model Documents reflecting the extension and the new class of COBRA 
Assistance Eligible Individuals who experience the second qualifying event of being 
involuntarily terminated subsequent to having had a reduction of hours.  We have confirmed 
today, however, that the new model notices are now available at the Department of Labor 
website. 
 
 Following is the link to obtain the new Model Documents: 
 
 http://www.dol.gov/ebsa/COBRAmodelnotice.html 
 
 Please let us know if you have difficulty downloading the new documents, or, have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Greenberg and Adrienne Hutchins 
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